# Classroom Newsletter

**B1 Class - Preschool** 



### **Message Board**

Hello Families,

Happy November! I want to start by giving a huge thank-you to all the parents who volunteered and helped make our Halloween party such a success - we truly couldn't have done it without you! And to everyone who came and celebrated with us, thank you for making it a fun and memorable day for the kids!

In class, the kids have been so engaged and excited, growing more confident each day as we work on new skills in literacy and numeracy. They're asking great questions, supporting each other, and really having fun with learning!

Thanks again for all your support. I'm looking forward to sharing more of their progress with you this season!

Warmly, Ms. May





### What we learned!

#### Literacy

- Letter recognition "V"
- Letter review

#### **Numeracy**

 Counting up to and recognizing number "6"



## **Upcoming Theme!**

Harvest Fruits & Vegetables Literacy

- Letter recognition "W", "A" and "Y"
- Letter review

#### Numeracy

• Counting up to and recognizing number 7







November 3rd, 2024 (Sunday)

Culture Day

November 4th, 2024 (Monday)

Substitute Holiday

November 6th, 2024 (Wednesday)

**Evacuation Drill** 

November 15th, 2024 (Friday)

Fieldtrip (Preschool)

November 22nd, 2023 (Friday)

Fieldtrip (Preschool) (Make-up)

November 23rd, 2024 (Saturday)

Labor Thanksgiving Day

















